
  

JOINT URGENT APPEAL: 
  

Religions for Peace Provides Life-Saving  
Humanitarian Assistance to Rohingya Refugees 

  
  

  
Religions for Peace Bangladesh and its affiliated local Cox's Bazar Interreligious Committee are providing 
life-saving humanitarian assistance to Rohingya Muslim and Hindu refugees fleeing from violence in the 
Rakhine state, Myanmar. 
  
Religions for Peace calls on all to respect the inviolable human dignity and actively protect all vulnerable 
people in the Rakhine state. 
 
Religions for Peace stands in solidarity with all those who are suffering related to the conflict in the 
Rakhine state. It will work with its national affiliate in Myanmar (Religions for Peace Myanmar) to 
further strengthen our collaborative efforts to protect the most vulnerable and to promote peaceful 
coexistence among diverse religious and ethnic communities in Myanmar. 
  
You can help. Consider making a contribution to our humanitarian assistance in coordination with 
Religions for Peace here. 
  
In Solidarity with all those who are suffering in Myanmar and Bangladesh, we remain 
  
Yours in partnership for peace, 
   

 
Dr. William Vendley 
Secretary General 
RfP International 

 
 
Rev. Nobuhiro Nemoto 
Secretary General 
RfP Asia 

  

  

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0010ZnuwgOZUWHILvmjtXef-SKAqfeHYRQaDAFp2TFtfuLVnWniY9y24lr8rQ1aIjWpdhdo3FICL03Xfx_f5z269EEC5UhCI2KlPnTbXjrQwwMR3W8XjtVJ_WK3_Si45tg7gzo_Nn8CfzdhZvh745Ica85LoIU-HQ6AX1GOaNS72B6sIxc1lfa00GmTaayZOTDrVxbjDmkAXNW3evlOephQhXngYNyhkTYuEW3UWfYcrr_noU_Is4mvwyinh94yZA7_&c=3J0Of4mcO8l8uDJRqb24amMWKTv1kYcEurQ5IfgD2hmrvVP8U-Es7g==&ch=67aV9AzkfKcIvlO7vP092QRMbds1dr7hdxeO8b2RT_vg13SuzcED0Q==
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